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Tree Plantation on 23/07/2022 

 

 

 

 

On July 23rd, 2022, Darrang College NCC organized a ‘Tree Plantation’ program at the college 

campus, where they planted five saplings. The event was participated by cadets of Darrang 

College and the ANO. The primary goal was to raise awareness among the cadets and students 

about the importance of planting trees to preserve the environment and create a greener, cleaner 

earth. 

 



 
  
  

 

 


